
 
 
 
To All Southside Band Members & Families: 
 
Hope you’re all having a great summer so far!  Please read the following four important 
updates: 
 

1. Band Fees – Installment #1 Due: The first installment of $75 (towards the $250 
band fee) is due this Friday, June 7.  If you have not already done so, please go 
online to MySchoolBucks to pay this fee. 
 

o *8th Grade Parents: MySchoolBucks follows your child’s school enrollment; 
so unfortunately, online payments are not possible.  If you would, please 
either mail a check for $100 to the HS (attn BAND DIRECTOR) or, drop it 
off at band camp.  All checks must be made payable to SOUTHSIDE HIGH 
SCHOOL.  

 
2. Individual Uniform Orders: Bibber, shoe, and glove orders are being placed this 

week.  Anyone who wasn’t able to complete this order should contact Mr. Weaver 
immediately.    
 

3. REMIND Texts: Be sure you have registered to receive text messages.  Text 
“smokeneck” to 81010.  

 
4. Auxiliary Members:  If you have not gone to Tutus to order your items, GO THIS 

WEEK!  They will not place orders until everyone has been to the store.  PLEASE, 
do not hold-up the group. 
 

5. School Summer Hours: Please note that SHS is now operating on summer hours: 
M-Th, closed on Friday.  As nine-mouth employees, Mr. Waits and I are not at 
school over the summer, though I will check my inbox throughout the weeks.   

 
Hope your summer is off to a great start. 
 
Go Panthers & Go PRIDE GO! 
 
-Mr. Weaver 
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